
 

Local Youth Network Management Group Meeting 

Local Youth Network Management Group Record  

Area South West Wiltshire LYN 
 

Date 
 

3/5/18 Times 8-9pm  Venue Wilton Youth Centre 

Present Young People – Miranda, Emily, Maizie, Flick, Sarah, Georgia 
Adults – Steve, Jaki, George, Pauline, Josh 
Grant applicant – Colin 

Apologies 
 

Bridget, Jon 

Agenda Items 
 

1 Welcome and Apologies 

2 Notes/actions from previous meeting 

3 Update from Area Board meeting on 21 March 2018 

4 Budget update for 2018/19 

5 Youth grant applications 

6 Mental health imagery research 

7 Project funding for 2017/18 

8 AOB 

Decisions 
 

1  

2 Steve reported on actions. 
Jaki advised cricket club have been in touch and will arrange sessions in 
autumn. 

3 Grant ratified at Area Board meeting. 

4 £18,150 allocated for South West Wiltshire in 2018/19 

5 Colin presented grant application – total cost £650,000.  £450,000 coming 
from football foundation.  Need to complete a feasibility study.  Salisbury Area 
Board gave £5,000.  Asking Southern and South West Area Board for £2,500 
each (capital project).  Local and youth football teams in area will benefit. 
 
Recommendation – agree to award funding on condition that 1) a member of 
Sarum Sports Partnership attends Area Board meeting on 30 May 2018 and 
2) a guarantee is included in the development plan to reserve the pitch for an 
event(s) in conjunction with the Monday evening activities project. 
 
ACTION – Steve/Jaki to liaise with Karlene from Sports Development if 
funding is approved. 
 

6 ACTION - Steve to circulate information 

7 Ideas discussed. 
 
Jaki proposed possible mapping exercise to find out what local young people 
are doing in leisure time, promoting what is known.  Could also promote LYN. 
Pauline advised 10,000 school students surveyed – will share findings. 
ACTION – Steve to contact Sarah Heathcote. 
 
Link in with local groups, looking to do something specific for young people. 



 

Bring an activity event?  Would need to run in each of the three areas. 

8  

Recommendations to Area Board 
 

1 The LYN recommends to the South West Wiltshire Area Board that £2,500 be 
allocated for the application from Sarum Sports Partnership on condition that 
condition that 1) a member of Sarum Sports Partnership attends Area Board 
meeting on 30 May 2018 and 2) a guarantee is included in the development 
plan to reserve the pitch for an event(s) in conjunction with the Monday 
evening activities project. 

 

 


